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Two of the eSAD team members will be going to Helsinki at the end of October (28-29) for the
Eikonopoiia symposium.

  

The symposium is subtitled: "Digital imaging of ancient textual heritage: technological
challenges and solutions". More details about the event can be found here .

  

Prof. Alan Bowman will be chairing a plenary session, and Dr Ségolène Tarte will be presenting
a paper entitled: "Image capture and processing for enhancing the legibility of incised texts" (to
be published in the Commentationes Humanarum Litterarum series of the Finnish Society of
Sciences and Letters, and currently retrievable from our reports and publications  section).

  

Looking forward to this event!
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http://www.eikonopoiia.org/home.html
index.php?option=com_docman&amp;Itemid=97

